


 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Katherine Kohler <kkohler@k12albemarle.org> 
Date: May 25, 2018 at 12:29:36 PM EDT 
To: Craig Smith <csmith@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Resignation Letter 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

                I am writing to inform you of my formal resignation from my teaching 
position at Albemarle County Public Schools, effective at the end of the 2017-
2018 school year. 

                I appreciate all of the opportunities I have been given during my year and 
a half at AHS. It is a truly unique place filled with teachers and staff, who have 
become family.  

Please let me know how I can be of help during this transition. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Kohler 
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From: Annie Martin 

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 7:51 AM 

To: Steve Saunders 

Subject:RE: letter 

 

Hi Steve, 

I will be resigning from Albemarle County Public Schools effective June 30, 2018. 

Thank you for a great year! 

Annie Martin 



From: Lexy McCallum 

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 8:29 AM 

To: Steve Saunders 

Subject:next year 

 

Hi Steve, 

 

It was a difficult decision to make – I wanted to let you know that I have decided to resign.  I have  

enjoyed my time at wonderful Baker-Butler immensely and would be honored to rejoin the BB family in  

some capacity in the future.     

 

I know that you and Donna have discussed options for next year.  It would be nice if I could meet with  

you as well.  We could discuss during our final eval meeting if that works for you too.   

 

I appreciate your understand and support. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lexy 



From: Alexandra Stokes 

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:35 AM 

To: Steve Saunders 

Subject:Letter of Resignation 

 

Dear Steve, 

 

I will be resigning from my teaching position at Baker-Butler as of June 30, 2018. I will be moving to Iowa  

with my husband.  

 

I will miss this school! Thank you for everything this year.  

 

Alexandra Stokes 





From: Theresa Schmitt  
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 7:36 AM 
To: Robyn Bolling <rbolling@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Resignation 

 
Dear Mrs. Bolling, 

 
I am writing to inform you of my resignation as a third grade teacher at Mary Carr Greer.  My family and 

I will be relocating to North Carolina for the 2018-2019 school year.  Please let me know if there are next 

steps to be taken. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Theresa Schmitt 
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From: Chris Columbano [mailto:cjcolumbano@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 2:00 PM 

To: Ricky Vrhovac <rvrhovac@k12albemarle.org> 

Subject: Columbano Letter of Resignation 

  

Hello Mr. Vrhovac, 

  

Please accept this e-mail as my resignation from my position at Monticello High School. It has been a professionally 

and personally rewarding experience to have spent four years at MHS. My leave of absence was necessary as my 

wife was accepted to a one year fellowship program at Wake Forest University in Winston-Salem, NC after 

completing her residency at UVA. We moved our family from Charlottesville to Winston-Salem. We had 

contemplated a return to Charlottesville to continue both of our careers, however we have decided to remain in 

Winston-Salem to pursue a professional opportunity offered to my wife at Wake Forest University. My experience 

as a Mustang has made be a better educator, mentor, and role model. It is with mixed feelings that I leave MHS. The 

students at MHS will always be very special to me. I wish much success to all of the students, faculty, and to 

everyone at MHS. Thank you for the wonderful opportunity. 

  

  

Best,  

Christopher J. Columbano 

Monticello High School 

English/SPED Teacher 

Yearbook Adviser 

  

#GoMustangs 

 



From: Michael Remchuk  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 10:21 AM 
To: Ricky Vrhovac <rvrhovac@k12albemarle.org>; Ashby Johnson <ajohnson@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Intent for Next Year 

 
Hello,  

 
I wanted to inform you that I have signed a contract at St. Anne's for the 2018-2019 school year. I am 

appreciative of your support over my tenure here. Please feel free to post and fill my position whenever 

you deem appropriate. 
 

Kindly,  
 

Michael Remchuk 
Geometry, Algebra 2, and Calculus Teacher @ Monticello HS 

Room P208 

mremchuk@k12albemarle.org 
 
434.244.3100 ext. 61338 

Alt+M Alt+N 

1 23 
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From: Luke Robbins <lrobbins@k12albemarle.org> 
Date: May 25, 2018 at 3:53:37 PM EDT 
To: Ricky Vrhovac <rvrhovac@k12albemarle.org>, Ashby Johnson <ajohnson@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Offer 

Hi Rick and Ashby, 
  
This week I accepted an offer to teach at the Miller School of Albemarle for the 2018-2019 school year. I 
will not return to Monticello in the fall. 
  
Best, 
Luke 
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1

Kevin Kirst

Subject: FW: Resignation

 

From: Kyleen Clarke  
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 7:47 AM 
To: Katy Compel <kcompel@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Resignation 

 
Hello! 
 
This email is to let you know I am resigning from my position of occupational therapist at the end of the 2017-2018 
school year.  
 
Thank you for a wonderful year in Albemarle County!  
 
-Kyleen Clarke, OTR/L 
Occupational Therapist 
kclarke@k12albemarle.org 





 
From: Thomas Marshall <tmarshall@k12albemarle.org> 
Date: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 at 10:19 AM 
To: Jennifer Sublette <jsublette@k12albemarle.org> 
Subject: Email 
 
Jenn,  
I will be departing Western Albemarle High School (ACPS) at the end of the 2017‐18 school year and be 
taking a new position out of state for the 2018‐19 school year.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Tom Marshall 
 



May 21, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Molinaro, 

 

Please consider this letter my formal resignation from Woodbrook Elementary school for the 

coming 2018-2019 school year.  As I take this next step in my life as a new mother, I want to 

thank you for the incredible opportunities I have been afforded as an ACPS employee.  When I 

found Woodbrook in my job search and read your principal’s letter, I knew that this was a school 

I wanted to be a part of, and a vision to which I wanted to humbly contribute.  I have been 

overwhelmed by the teacher collaboration at this school, and I have had the privilege of making 

lifelong friends among my colleagues.  I have grown a great deal as a teacher through the 

professional development offered by ACPS, and under your guidance here at Woodbrook. 

 

As Woodbrook makes its transition next year into an open-space and multi-age school, I wish 

nothing but the absolute best to you, this school, and the incredible kids we have the honor of 

serving every day. 

 

Thank you for all you have done and continue to do for Woodbrook’s staff and students. 

 

All my best, 

 

 

 

Mia Crump 

 

 



 
 
Dear Lisa and Michael,       May 22, 2018 
  
I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning from my current position. My last day of 
work will be June 8th 2018. 
  
It has been one of the greatest honors of my life to work at Woodbrook with such 
phenomenal teachers and children. I am very thankful for the support and leadership 
you have provided throughout the past 3 years and know I will carry a lot inspiration and 
learning I acquired here with me to my next position. 
  
If there is anyone else in the county to whom I should send this letter, or anything I can 
do make the transition smoother for incoming staff, please let me know! 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Sarah Davis 
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